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  Responding to worrying developments such as the revocation of citizenship for over 250
individuals since July 2014, including most recently Sheikh Issa Qassem, among other human
rights violations, Mr. Dieng released a statement expressing concern for the situation and
calling in the government to recommit to national dialogue.
  
  See full statement here .
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